
 
 
 
NJAFP 2024 Resolution #9 
Proposed by Roger Thompson, MD 
 

 Physician Enrollment on Plan Rosters 
 

Whereas: the ability to add physicians to our office practices is important to our stability and 1 
growth, and 2 
 3 
Whereas: it is important for physicians to be enrolled in insurance plan rosters in order for them 4 
to see patients, and 5 
 6 
Whereas:  it is not uncommon for the enrollment process to take a long time, now therefore be it 7 
 8 
RESOLVED: that the NJAFP encourage the NJDBI, our state legislators, AAFP, AMA, and 9 
other appropriate agencies to implement modalities to ensure enforcement of existing regulations 10 
regarding credentialing and updating enrollment; and it be further  11 
 12 
RESOLVED that a method of reporting infringements on the regulation be established 13 


